Dear Parents/Carers
MISSION STATEMENT: “I can do all things through Christ, who strengthens me”
Year 6 have returned safe and well from their Residential. They had a fabulous time! We are currently updating our social media and hope to share photos with you shortly.
A reminder that children should not be left alone at school until 08.35. We have an increased number of children on the school site unaccompanied from 08.15. This is unsafe for children. 
Please see below for important reminders for the first week of next half term:
	 
	Day
	Activity

	 
	 
	 

	Whole school 
	Monday 2nd June
	First day back

	 
	 
	Knitting & Crochet Club

	 
	 
	Athletics Club

	 
	Wednesday 4th June
	Spanish club

	 
	Thursday 5th June
	Choir

	 
	Friday 6th May
	Street Dance – please see ParentMail for details on how to book

	 
	 
	 

	Year 3
	Tuesday 3rd June
	Yr 3 Swimming

	 
	 
	 

	Year 6
	Tuesday 3rd June
	Year 6 Football club


Please see below for online safety news and advice
Safeguarding –
We wish you all a safe and peaceful half term break.
Kind regards
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